
 
 
 
 
 
 
The EPP is the biggest and most influential European political family. The EPP currently includes 
84 parties and partners, from 44 countries. More information on: www.epp.eu  
 

The European People's Party is looking tor an IT Manager to work for tile EPP Organization Centre. The contract 
will be open-ended, starting in June 2024. The candidates must be available full-time, hard-working, flexible, 
capable of working in a fast-paced dynamic environment and able to meet competing deadlines. 
  

IT MANAGER 
 
 
Tasks: 

- Management of the EPP network and maintenance of all IT infrastructure. 
- Management of IT-security  
- Management of the audiovisual rooms  
- IT-support at EPP events. 

Skills: 
- Ac�ve directory (Azure, Windows Server, o365) 
- Microso� Azure (Server configura�on, management, installa�on) 
- Microso� Windows Server Migra�on (to local & cloud) 
- Windows 10 & 11  
- Security: MDM, Endpoint, Microso� defender, Condi�onal Access, Policies, etc. 
- Exchange Server (O365 & Local): Configura�on, migra�on 

 
Requirements: 
 

- At least a bachelor's degree, preferably in computer sciences, informa�on technology or a closely 
related subject. 

- At least 5 years of experience in the related field 
- Full professional fluency in English is mandatory as it is the working language of the office. 

Knowledge of any other language(s) is an asset. 
- Extended knowledge of Windows, Office 365 network,and security systems. 
- A pragma�c thinker with prac�cal skills who can mul�task. 

 
Conditions of employment:  
 
Working contract is under Belgian Law. 
EPP pays a competitive salary according to Belgian legislation and Social Security.  
Additional benefits will be provided in the package.  
Starting date: as soon as possible 
Duration contract: 1 year fixed term contract, with possible transformation to open ended contract. 
Submission of application: applicants should send a detailed CV and a cover letter by e-mail to 
applications@epp.eu  
Deadline for submitting applications: 19 May 2024  
Please note that only shortlisted applicants will be contacted. 


